
Can you name these flowers? 

                                                                                                                          Wednesday 22nd April, 2020 

Dear Class 1, 

 

I hope you and your family are all well and had a lovely Easter holiday. I’m sure you made the most of the 

sunshine and ate a few chocolate eggs.  Can you remember how many eggs you received? Which one was 

your favourite? I was very lucky and was given 2 large eggs to eat, 1 was in the shape of a bunny.  They 

didn’t last long! 

The weather has been beautiful, I hope you have been able to play in your garden or go for a walk with your 

family. There are so many signs that it is now spring, what have you noticed when you have been outside? 

I’ve been listening to the birds singing in my garden and they seem louder now there are less cars on the 

road.  I have spotted lots of spring flowers too. Have you spotted any of the trees we learnt about last 

term? 

As well as doing my school work I’ve been busy trying to help my children with their school work when they 

need it.  (Their work is really hard though Class 1 so I’m not sure I’ve been that helpful!)  Jack, Alfie and 

Noah have enjoyed the baking I’ve done, although the chocolate cake and coffee cakes I made only 

managed to last a day and a half with all of them at home!  (Teenage boys eat a lot!)  When I make another 

one, I will take a photo to show you before they finish it. Have you been doing any cooking or baking?  

I’ve also been busy doing a bit of painting around the house and the fences in my garden.  Can you see if 

I’ve missed a bit?  I’m trying to keep fit by using the fitness bike we have in the house but I think Jack is 

beating me as he has used it more at the moment.  I will try and catch him up this week! 

I am really missing seeing your lovely smiling faces, having a chat and doing all the activities we would 

normally be doing.  I hope that you have been keeping up with your reading and been having a go at some of 

the learning that has been sent home. But I also hope that you have been having lots of fun with your 

families and enjoying the time together. I wondered if you have done or made anything exciting over the 

holidays? I would love to hear about it or see any pictures of things you have made, built or drawn etc.  

Your parents have been told how you can write back to me, so if you have time and would like to, I would 

love to know what you have been up to in these unusual times.  

 

I hope to see you back in school soon. Take care of each other, be kind and stay safe. 

 

Mrs Parsons 

 

 

                                     

        

              I think I might have missed a couple of fences! 


